
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  May 29, 2018      
 
RE: 1209 Washington Street (permit application # T18-9023) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Shaving Brush 
tree.  A site inspection was done and documented the following: 

Tree Species: Shaving Brush tree (Pseudobombax ellipticum)                    
 

 



 
 

 



 



 



 
 

 
 



 
 



 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 
Diameter: 21”  
Location: 70% (front yard tree, very visible, utility line near canopy)    
Species:  50% (not on protected or not protected tree list)  
Condition: 80% (good)  
Total Average Value = 66%  
Value x Diameter =  13.8 replacement caliper inches 
 
 
Application states a reason for removal to be roots uplifting brick in 
sidewalk and driveway.  Evidence of raised bricks in driveway.  
Alternatives include cutting of root and relaying of brick to alleviate 
issue. 
 
 
Recommendation:  Recommend denial of the removal permit, Sec 
110-328 (1) and (2), the species is a unique specimen and its 
location makes it easily accessible to public view. 
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